HMSC January 14, 2004 Safety Meeting

Members Present: Lori Parker, Ford Evans, Bill Hanshumaker, Rick Brown and Randy
Walker

Last meeting minutes were read and approved

ODF&W has offered to donate between $500.00 and $800.00 toward the purchase of an
AED.

Bill Hanshumaker reported that we had two accidents in the Visitors area since the last
meeting. A two-year old girl pulled a seal sculpture down upon herself. No reported
injuries. A volunteer slipped on the ice last Tuesday the 6™ of January reporting no
injuries.

Their is a consensus of opinion that notice of inclement weather closer should go out
before 7:30 AM

Walker told that an electric security gate has been let out for bid.

Rick Brown reported that all the NOAA sites in Washington State have recently been
inspected by WA-OSHA

We are now getting electrical permits for all electrical work in Federal Buildings

Rick Brown asked if something could be doe about the open reservoir in the courtyard.
Walker and Brown will look into it.

Brown said that last months hauling off of Hazardous Waste cost NOAA $ 6500.00 and
OSU Researchers were responsible for much of that waste. OSU will be asked to pay
their fair share.



